
 
To All NCCC Members 

October 15, 2010 
 

The NCCC Governors are now in charge of maintaining their 
Club's and Members’ data and information. 
 
If you have an address change or name change, your 
change is now made through your Club Governor using the 
new web based Membership Data System. 
  
Thank you to everyone for your help in making this change. 
 

 

 


